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Dear Parents,  

Hoping you have all had a good week.  

We started this week on Sunday 10th November attending the Burnham Memorial Service 

at the Cenotaph at Burnham Park Hall. Two of our pupils, Shai and Amber, represented 

the school by laying a wreath in remembrance of all those who have died in war but also 

for those that we remember in our own hearts.  

On Monday, the children had an assembly about remembrance and this was followed by 

a two-minute silence at 11am. The children all created poppies which were put together 

to create our school displays.  

Tuesday saw the children come into school with their odd socks on. This was a way of 

supporting this year’s theme for anti-bullying, ‘Choose Respect’. The odd socks initiative 

supports the children in understanding that we are all unique and different and it is 

something to celebrate.  

As we look ahead to the rest of the term, plans are being made for our Christmas 

celebrations. Below are the dates of the events that are happening in school. Please do 

put these in your diaries and more information will be provided during the next couple of 

weeks.  

Saturday 30th November – School Christmas Fair 

Sunday 1st December – OLOP Parish Annual Christmas Concert (ticketed event) 

Monday 9th December – EYFS Carol Concert, 9:15am 

Monday 9th December – Evening  Music Concert (School Choir and Music Club), 5:30pm 

Tuesday 10th December – Reception to Year 3 Christmas Lunch and Jumpers 

Wednesday 11th December – Years 4 – 6 Christmas Lunch and Jumpers 

Thursday 12th December – Year 2 and 3 Christmas Show, 9:30am 

Friday 13th December – Year 1 Christmas Concert, 9:15am 

Friday 13th December – Year 2 and 3 Christmas Show, 1:30pm 

Monday 16th December – Year 4 Christmas Concert, 2:30pm 

Wednesday 18th December – End of Term Advent Mass, 10:30am – Parents welcome 

Wishing you all a happy weekend.  

Mr N Stopps 

 

 

 

Important dates: 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Class Attendance: 

RHA—St Valentine –93.3% 

RHC—St Joseph – 92.2% 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska –96.3% 

Yr1—St Bernadette –98.6% 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta –95.7% 

Yr2—St Mary Magdalene –95.9% 

Yr3—St Paul –99.2% 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres –94.5% 

Yr4—St Peter –97.8% 

Yr4—St John-Bosco –96.7% 

Yr5—St Thomas More –94.3% 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi –98.9% 

Yr6—St Maximilian –97.6% 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita –99.3% 

Whole school weekly attendance: 96.3% 
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November: 

 

Tuesday 19th 

Sibling/Individual Photographs 

Sunday 24th 

Education Sunday Mass at OLOP 

Church 

Tuesday 26th 

Reception Parents Phonic             

Workshop—2.30pm 



ACHIEVEMENT & SUCCESS 
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This week’s pupils of the week are: 

RHA—St Valentine—Haimi 

RHC—St Joseph—Max 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska— Cara 

Yr1—St Bernadette—Isaac 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta—Jackson 

Yr2—St Mary Magadelene—Daisy 

Yr3—St Paul—Freya 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres—Fadel 

Yr4—St Peter—Emmanuella  

Yr4—St John-Bosco—Jose 

Yr5—St Thomas More—Natalia 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi—Jacob 

Yr6—St Maximilian—Teddy 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita—Tallulah  

 

Congratulations to all of our pupils of the 



OPEN DAYS 
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SPORTS NEWS 
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Touch Rugby 

Last Friday morning, ten of our finest sports stars were invited to an up-and-coming sport – 

Touch Rugby. We were welcomed to the festival at Langley Academy by our gracious host 

Yolanda. We were joined by three other schools – Priory, Cippenham and Langley, as Year 10s 

coached our children to acquire new skills. Touch Rugby is a non-contact version of rugby that 

focuses on skill, agility, and teamwork. In this game, players aim to score points by touching 

their opponent’s body, usually with a light touch of the hand, while carrying the ball. The 

festival concluded with fast paced matches between all of the schools. Overjoyed with pride, I 

am happy to announce that our sporting heroes won every match including the final against 

our closest rivals – Priory. 

Fielder of the Year 2024 by Divine 5RB 

A few days ago, I went to a prize giving ceremony. It was at night and there were lots of people 

there. First, we ate a variety of foods, and as soon as we finished, we sat down. 

I first thought I wasn’t going to win anything, but when they announced the U9 girl’s fielder of 

the year, I won! I was so happy. 

https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1


MY ACTIVE CALENDAR 
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FRIENDS OF OLOP NEWS 
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Volunteers Needed 

We desperately need volunteers to help on the day of the 

Christmas Fair, we cannot run these large events without the help 

of the school community so please lend a hand if you can. It’s a 

really fun day to be involved in, so maybe sign up with a friend 

and run a game or stall together? Just an hour and a half of your 

time will make a huge difference while still allowing you time to 

enjoy the fair with your children. We’d love to be able to run lots 

of games and activities but can’t do this without help! Please sign 

up here https://volunteersignup.org/DTD8L or email 

friends@olopprimary.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://volunteersignup.org/DTD8L
mailto:friends@olopprimary.co.uk


FRIENDS OF OLOP NEWS CONTINUED 
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Raffle Tickets 

 

Don’t forget tickets for our Christmas Raffle are still on sale through ParentPay.  

Tickets are £1 each and can be bought through ParentPay until 22nd November and at the 

Christmas Fair. 

We have some amazing prizes including a Chromebook, a 2 night stay at Doubletree by Hilton 

Greenwich, a meal for 4 at The Palmer Arms in Dorney, a family ticket to the Roald Dahl 

Museum, Ugg vouchers, Saville Garden Adventure Play tickets, Ascot Racecourse tickets, 

voucher for Absolute Karting and lots more…. 



SEND SUPPORT 
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  Please see below information for organisations that support families who have children with 

special educational needs. 

https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
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Please see information below for organisations and activities that support 
families who have children with special educational needs. 



SEND EVENT 
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Parents Welcome – Free Gift Bag on Entry!  

Please see below the Special Voices Information Day Flyer for your 
information. 



SEND SUPPORT CONTINUED 
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Please see information below for details of an upcoming Autism Coffee 
Morning taking place on the 27th of November 2024. 



PUBLIC HEALTH NURSING DROP-IN 

CLINICS AND SESSIONS 
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Please see below the timetable for  Community Clinics and Community 
Sessions that are run by Nursery Nurses, School Nurses and Health Visitors. 
They are  present for parents to have direct contact and support. Further 
contact details are on the Timetable below. 



WAKE UP WEDNESDAY—NATIONAL COLLEGE 
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Figures from Cycling UK tell us that only 2.2% of UK school children currently cycle to school despite the 

majority owning a bike. Encouraging young people to get into this hobby can be a great way to keep them 

active and cut down on their screen time – while potentially providing them with a healthy and convenient 

way of travelling to and from school or getting around in general. 

Of course, it’s imperative that children and young people know how to keep themselves safe while riding from 

A to B, if we want to avoid the risk of injury or other unpleasant experiences that could discourage them from 

continuing with the hobby. That’s why we’ve put together this free guide – ready for Road Safety week, 

starting on 17/11 – providing you with expert advice on teaching cycle safety to children and young people.   



ONLINE INFORMATION 
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Free online information sessions for parents/carers - delivered by The Ben Kinsella Trust 

Delivered by The Ben Kinsella Trust, the leading national anti-knife crime charity, each session 

explores the risk factors to violence, what can we do to help protect young people, how can we 

combat the risk of fear, misinformation, stay alert to the risk of exploitation and County Drug 

Lines.  But also, how can we build strong relationships with young people?  How can we have 

those difficult conversations?  How can we build their confidence in making the right, positive 

decisions and know that they can always ask for help.  

6.30pm - 8.30pm Tuesday 12 November - register in advance for the online session 

6.30pm - 8.30pm Thursday 21 November - register in advance for the online session 

 Please see the attached flyer below for more information.  

http://bit.ly/stty-12nov2024
http://bit.ly/stty-21nov2024


A CONCERT AT THE CHURCH  
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CHURCH BULLETIN 
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CHURCH BULLETIN CONTINUED 
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